
15th User Group Meeting at OKTAL-SE 

Thanks to all of you for your participation, we have

been pleased to welcome you and introduce our different

software and latest enhancements.

During this User Group Meeting which took place the 12th and

13th of October at Vigoulet-Auzil, we had the opportunity to

exchange about some subjects such as : enhancements in the

images rendering, SE-Workbench contribution to AI, Radio

Frequency domain, future of synthetic environment…

It will be a pleasure to see you on the next 2022 edition.

Newsletter

« We would like to share with you some pictures about these 2 days ».

TAKE NOTE : For those of you who couldn’t be with us, we are going to organise Webinars very soon …
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